
 
          

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 30 May 2014 

For Immediate Release 

The Competition Commission responds to the Government's appointment of 
member to the Commission 

The Competition Commission (Commission) thanks Mr. Larry Kwok Lam-kwong for 
his contribution to the Commission, noting the Government's appointment of Mr. 
Albert Wong Kwai-huen as a member to the Commission to fill the vacancy left by 
Mr. Kwok with effect from 1 June 2014. 

"We thank Mr. Larry Kwok for his significant contribution to the start up work of the 
Commission over the past year, particularly in establishing the governance system of 
the Commission, developing draft guidelines and recruiting staff.  We also warmly 
welcome the appointment of Mr. Albert Wong," the Commission spokesman said. 

********************************************

新聞稿

競爭事務委員會回應政府委任競委會委員一事

競爭事務委員(競委會)感謝郭琳廣先生為競委會作出的貢獻。競委會得悉政府
委任王桂壎先生由二零一四年六月一日起接替郭先生成為競委會委員。

競委會發言人指郭琳廣先生去年為競委會的籌備工作，特別有關建立競委會的

管治架構、製作指引及人員招聘方面貢獻良多。競委會亦熱切歡迎王桂壎先生

加入競委會。


